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DATE:      December 6, 2018

TO:           Council Technology Application Committee

FROM:     Deputy City Manager

SUBJECT
Review of Proposal to Rescope and Phase the Highspeed Hayward Economic Development
Administration Grant
RECOMMENDATION
That the CTAC reviews this report and provides feedback on the proposed rescoping and phasing of the
project.
SUMMARY

In 2015, the Economic Development Administration awarded the City of Hayward a $2.74million grant to
complete the construction of 11 miles of new fiber conduit throughout the City’s industrial corridor. This
new construction would tie into the City’s existing 9 miles of fiber and conduit to complete a 20-mile loop
throughout the City. Given the rising costs of construction in the Bay Area, the originally proposed project
budget is no longer sufficient to construct the entire loop. This item outlines a plan to rescope and phase
the existing Highspeed Hayward project, so the project can remain on time and on budget while
maintaining a pathway to complete the originally proposed 20-mile loop.

ATTACHMENTS

Attachment I Staff Report
Attachment II Original Loop
Attachment III Phased Loop
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